
Linda Williams

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Paula Isler

Monday, September 11, 2000 9:40 AM
Linda Williams

Docket No. 001152-TC; Javier Pelletier; TG548

ORIGINAL

Hi Linda. I got a good address on this company. Therefore, please remove the reporting
requirements violation from the docket title and change the word "Rules" to "Rule".
Thanks!
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To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: TG501; Martha C. Pelletier and TG548; Javier Pelletier

Will update. Thanks. N

Original Message
From: Paula Isler

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2000 5:58 PM
To: Nonnye Grant

Subject: TG501; Martha C. Pelletier and TG548; Javier Pelletier

These companies' address has changed to:

18730 SW 316th Street

Homestead, FL 33030 __ 55'QL,

Other info OK. Thanks.
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